
May 15th to 18th

Hot Weather

With the recent high temperatures we have been having some problems

with students overheating. Please make sure your child is dressed

appropriately for the weather. We encourage students to bring hats and

water bottles to school.

Track and Field Day

Track and Field day will take place this Thursday at the school. All grades

will be participating. We will be starting at 9:00 am and events will run

throughout the day, with standings determining which students will

advance to wards. We will have awnings set up for shade but will need

students to bring hats, water bottles and wear sunscreen. Thank you in

advance to the JAWS students from Mr. Nowicki and Mr. Wainmans classes

who are volunteering to help our day go smoothly.

Mental Health Week

Mental Health Week was a success! Students participated in a wide

variety of activities to promote awareness and our grade 6’s went to

McArthur Park to participate in activities hosted by multiple community

organisations.



Important Dates

Grade 6 Language Arts PAT part A- May 17th

No School for students- May 19th

Track and Field Day-May 18th


